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If  you  have  been  designated  “non-essential”  as  a  result  of  Governor  Wolf’s
announcement  on  March  19th,  you  can  request  a  closure  waiver  at:  RA-
dcexemption@pa.gov.

You can also contact the Administration with questions about whether you need to
close at: ra-dcedcs@pa.gov.

Click here for Governor Wolf’s Classification List of Life Sustaining Businesses PDF.
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